
Finance/Workshop Sessions of The Mayor and Borough Council of The Borough of Glen Ridge 

were held on Monday, July 11, 2011 in the Mayor’s Office of The Municipal Building, Glen Ridge, New 

Jersey at approximately 5:30 p.m.  

Present: Council President Dawson, Councilpersons, Patrick, Baker, Theodorou, Lefkovits and 

Lisovicz. 

Absent: Mayor Hughes  

The following Borough Officers were in attendance: Borough Administrator/Clerk/Engineer Rohal 

and Attorney Malyska.  

Administrator Rohal made a presentation on the following topics: 

- Budget Report 

 

- Impact of Health & Pension Reforms 

 

- Shared Service Update  

 

- ASCAP Fees. 

 

 Attorney Malyska was instructed to review the ASCAP proposal and report back to the Mayor & 

Council. 

 

 Resolution F2-11 was approved unanimously which authorized stipends to Michael Zichelli and 

Jim Cowan for performance and the addition of extra duties. 

 

  The committee meeting/workshop session was adjourned at approximately 7:25 p.m. 

 


